
May 2024

Important Dates:

8th - Begin Staff Appreciation Week

12th - Mother’s Day 

24th - Field Day

27th - No School! Memorial Day

June 6th is the Last day of School!

Our end of year Ceremony will be 
June 4th. At 9:30. More information to 

follow!

What’s New in 112?

What’s New in 112
This month we will be continuing our exploration into Oceans! We have talked a 
lot about what animals live in the ocean and what their characteristics are. We 
will continue our investigation of Oceans, now focusing on what exactly is in the 
Ocean? How is the ocean a house for sea animals? We will also going into a 
deeper exploration of numbers to end the year. Although we have been studying 
numbers all year long, we will take time to focus on each number until the end of 
the year.

Friendly Reminders:
*Please check your child’s backpack daily and 
return any forms that require your signature! 
Thank you!

*Volunteers wanted! If you would like to 
volunteer in the classroom, please contact 
your child’s teacher. 

Lice Prevention Tips
Here are some tips to help prevent your 
child from getting lice. 

● Tie hair up in ponytails or braids
● Do not share hats, combs or other items that 

touch the head
● Do routine head checks at home. Comb out 

any eggs found in the scalp
● Preventative Spray: Mix Mint Listerine and 

Water. Spray on shared items (hats, 
headphones,etc). Can also buy Spray at 
Target

● Inform the teacher if your child has lice

Ms. Pryor is Getting Married!
Ms. Pryor is getting married this month. She 
will be out of the classroom from May 24th-
June1st. Everything in the classroom will 
stay the same (routine, aides, etc), however, 
there will be a substitute teacher in the room. 
If you would like a social story for your child 
to explain the temporary absence, 
please e-mail Taryn at 
tapryor3@cps.edu

Number of the Week
5/6: 25
5/13: 26
5/20: 27
5/27: 28

Shape of the Week
5/6: Pyramid    5/13:Cylinder

5/20: Rectangular Prism     5/27: Sphere

Letter of the Week
5/6: K
5/13: Y
5/20: Q
5/27: X

You may have noticed, allergy 
season is underway. The pollen 
count is unusually high for this 
time of year and we are going 

through a lot of tissues.If you are 
able to donate tissues boxes it 
would be greatly appreciated!

ABC Countdown!
We’re doing an ABC Countdown to 

Summer! Each day we will have a theme 
or activity that relates to the letter of the 

day! This is a fun way to celebrate getting 
to the end of the year and really make the 

most of our remaining time together

What We’re Talking About
Can you believe it is May? We have had 
such an amazing year! We learned so 

much and there has been so much 
growth in the classroom. We are in the 

home stretch! We will be exploring 
Kites, yucky/yummy, questions, quilts, 

xylophones and x-rays to end the 
year.

We have had a blast this year. We are 
excited for our end of year ceremony 

which will be June 4th at 9:30AM in the 
Multipurpose room. We are excited to 

have a memorable end of the year.


